

## Spencerport Soccer Club Meeting Minutes 11/15/15

Meeting began @7:05

Attendees: Chris Hutton, Pam Whitcomb, Bryan Coe, Brian Magin, Joe Fagnoli, Mike Milburn, Tammy Mcgrath

Tom Estler to possibly run 2 academy's as opposed to one last year. One in January and one in April? –Brian Magin

We need to find someone to take over Tykes by February

We need a field coordinator. talked about the possibility of changing the title to logistics coordinator. Would be in charge of scheduling indoor and field coordination.

Position titles VP of Boys & VP of Girls – need to go over job duties & descriptions. Talked about possibly changing their titles.

Insurance – need certificate from Mario – Joe Fagnoli

Website- should we add FAQ concerning changes coming next year? Would like to add paypal to registration website.

Code of Conduct for Coaches – attend 4 out of the 9 coaches sessions

Canal Cup – Tammy needs one rep from each team by January. Brian to send an email to coaches/managers asking for a representative. Talked about possibly placing a fine on a team that has no representation or has poor attendance at meetings. Talked about possible food trucks having a vendor fee and percentage from sales. – Brian

Meeting Adjourned @9:20

Next meeting 12/6/15 @ 7pm – Jeremiah's Buffalo Road

Chris Hutton